Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
CALL FOR PROPOSALS

The University of West Florida Board of Trustees is soliciting sealed proposals for Campus Service General Contractors.

Sealed proposals will be received until February 14, 2006, 2:00 p.m. (CST) at the Department of Procurement Services, Bldg. 8, Room 102, The University of West Florida, 11000 University Parkway, Pensacola, FL 32514.

Bid number 05/RFP-13/ES must be marked on outside of package. The University is not responsible for unopened responses at the proposal opening when the package is not properly identified. Proposals must be submitted in full and in accordance with the requirements of all terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal.

View this solicitation and related information on the Department of Procurement Services’ website: http://uwf.edu/procurement.

A CD of the solicitation may be obtained from the Department of Procurement Services at The University of West Florida. Contact Elaine Smith, etsmith@uwf.edu or (850)474-2627 to arrange pick up.
